Dear Peter!

The situation is the following:

ABK invited the qualified and licensed specialists for complex elaboration of the  project part “Fire Protection of the building”. The elaboration date is October 21, 2002 and it will be approved at Main Fire Office of Moscow City during the next (after the 21st of October) week. 

ABK has not any relations to Fire Office of North Administrative District of Moscow City and is not obliged/ responsible to Rolf to invite for elaboration of this part the company recommended by Rolf. The specialists, invited by ABK, agreed to fulfill this work more quickly and cheaper (in 4 times!). 

This situation is fabricated. It influences nowise to finishing of  project elaboration on the whole and to fixed date for handing over the project to Expertiza. 

Best regards,

Kozirenko S.A.       

